Mr. Maurice Cannady, U. S. Naval Training Station, Naval Operating Base, Norfolk, Va.

Dear Maurice:

I was very happy to have your letter of the 18th instant and since I have not seen you at Christmas time I take it that you did not make your furlough connections.

Congratulations on your officiency in being placed on the staff after four weeks training. I would say that is a real compliment.

I will be happy to hear from you from time to time and learn of your further successes.

With every good wish for a very happy and successful New Year, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: AH